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                                                                                                  Wednesday 16th October 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Spelling Workshop for all year groups 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Wednesday 13th November we will be holding a spelling workshop in the hall which we 
hope you can attend with your children. During the workshop, you and your children will be 
able to try out different fun activities that will help with spelling homework. There will also be 
a short talk about spelling from an English specialist teacher.  
 
Come along, grab a drink and a biscuit and try out some new ideas! The workshop will start 
straight after school and finish at 4pm. It will take place in the hall. Every family that attends 
will be entered into a prize draw for a £10 voucher for Tesco.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you there, 
 
 
 
 
 
Maria Carnevale 
Writing Leader  
 
 

mailto:office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk

